NMC

Nursing &
Midwifery
Council

Interim order reviews
Reference: REV-2  Last Updated: 26/11/2018

An interim order will usually be reviewed every six months. This can happen either at a hearing or a meeting. We
will invite the nurse, midwife or nursing associate to attend the review hearing, or to send in representations if the
order is being reviewed at a meeting.

Review meetings are held in private and the panel will be invited to confirm the interim order currently in place.

Find out more about what happens at an interim order review hearing.



https://www.nmc.org.uk/ftp-library/interim-orders/
https://www.nmc.org.uk/ftp-library/reviews/interim-order-reviews/what-happens-at-an-interim-order-review/
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